

Our Ref: KH/JP/cc/Amsterdam Sports Tour

4th January 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

## Barr Beacon School on Sports Tour to Amsterdam (Netherlands) 2023

Unfortunately, as a result off an insufficient number of pupils signing up for the trip, the football tour to The Netherlands in April 2023 will be unable to take place.

I am sorry for the disappointment that will be felt by your child. As a school we did everything possible to try to make the trip affordable, including travelling by coach rather than flying. Nevertheless, we recognise we are in a period of economic uncertainty and which is likely to be reflected in the lower than expected number of pupils able to attend.

You will be refunded the full amount you paid in for the trip into the account you paid from and if you have any queries please contact Mr Phillips (Deputy Headteacher) by calling 0121 3666600 or email postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.

Yours sincerely

Kethom

Mrs Hibbs

Headteacher









